
 
 

707 Sable Oaks Drive, Suite 30  
South Portland, Maine 04106 
207.772.2515   

  

March 27, 2017 

 
Ms. Carla Nixon 
Town Planner 
Town of Cumberland 
290 Tuttle Road 
Cumberland ME 04021 
 
RE:  Site Plan De Minimis Revisions 

West Cumberland Manufacturing Facility 
 Route 100, Cumberland, Maine  
 

Dear Carla, 

Gorrill Palmer has been directed by Grun Development, LLC to make minor adjustments to the 
approved West Cumberland Manufacturing Facility plans. These adjustments are attributed to a new 
potential tenant and value engineering. A letter of intent with the tenant is attached and bank term sheet 
will be submitted under separate cover by the developer.  
 
Updated site and grading plans are attached.  Adjustments include:  

 The use has changed from a manufacturing use to an office use. 
 The building has been shifted 29 feet toward Route 100.  
 The dedicated access drive beyond the entrance to the office will be deferred to Phase 2. With 

deferment of the access drive to Phase 2, the culvert under the connecting driveway to Skillins 
Greenhouse is no longer warranted.  

 Parking lot construction will be phased as demand warrants, as shown on the attached, revised 
site plan.  

 
Grun Development, LLC and Gorrill Palmer appreciates the assistance we’ve received from Town Staff 
to date and look forward to your review of the changes. We are available to sit down with you to go 
over the changes in person. Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel 
free to contact our office.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gorrill Palmer  
 
 
 
 
Alton M. Palmer, P.E.        Christi Holmes, E.I. 
Principal        Design Engineer 
 
 
Copy: Mr. Jim Schmidt, Grun Development  
 Enclosures 
 
AMP/cehU:\3071 Allen Farms Redevelopment Rt 100 Cumberland\P Applications\Local\Phase 1 Manuf Facility - De Minimis 
Change March 2017\2017.03.27 Cover Letter.doc  









STATE  ROUTE  100

1

2



















1

2


